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Memorandum 
 

To:  The Honorable Board of Directors 

Thru:  Cheryl Porter, COO – Water and Field Services 

From:  Todd King, Field Services Director 

CC:  GLWA Executive Leadership Team 

Date:  May 24, 2021 

RE: GLWA-CON-149 Proposed Change Order 2 – Timeline for Replacement 
Contract  

 
This memorandum is in response to discussion regarding Contract No. GLWA-CON-149 
Proposed Change Order No. 2, the timeline for a replacement contract, at the May 12, 2021 
Operations and Resources Committee Meeting. 
 
GLWA has been working with AECOM to develop the technical scope of the replacement 
contract.  It will be developed as two contracts with the first to be focused on 
comprehensive sewer repairs and the second to be focused on inspection and condition 
assessments.  The timeline to complete the technical documents for the RFP is early 
summer, with advertisement by early fall, and onboarding of the selected contractor by the 
end of this calendar year. 


